

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are delighted to inform you that your Son/Daughters school has been selected by the PASS team for a 2 day sports camp on Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> and Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> April 2023.

The camp will be open to children in Pen Afan, Cymer Afan, Glyncorrwg and Croeserw Primary Schools in years 4, 5 and 6 and will be based on a first come basis with 20 spaces on offer.

The activity day will include a number of different sports such as dodgeball, multiskills and various other activities.

The camp will be delivered from 10am – 3pm at Pen Afan Primary School on both days.

We will also have food supplied for each individual child. If they would rather bring their own / extra lunch, that is completely fine. We will need to take a deposit of £5 when you book on the link below. This £5 will be refunded to you on attendance of the camp. Unfortunately in the past we have pre booked lunches and not had full attendance at the camp, meaning these lunches have gone to waste.

Your Son/Daughter will need to wear sports kits for the camp with suitable footwear for taking part in activities. Please bring a drink. There will be no cost for the camp.

Please find below the link to Eventbrite booking system to book a place on the camp:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/584826179847

If you have any questions please email <u>k.harkett@npt.gov.uk</u> or call the PASS office on the number below.

Thanks,

**Kyle Harkett** 

**AYP Officer** 

Margam Park

PASS Office

Margam

Port Talbot

**SA13 2TJ** 

01639 861145

